SUN. FEB. 9TH,,2025

CALVARY BIBLE CHURCH

Growing in Faith, Serving in Love

HAVE YOU HEARD ...

¢ Ladies Bible Study: weekly on Monday’s at 1:00
p-m. in the fellowship room.

¢ Our next prayer meeting is Tues. Feb. 11th at
6:30 p.m. at the church. All are welcome as we
seek God’s will, to listen to Him and intercede
for others.

e CalvaryYouth Thursday’s from 6:30 until 9:00
p-m. Grades 7 to 12, here at Calvary Bible
Church.

¢ Awana Wednesday’s from 6:20 -8:00 p.m.
Cubbies age 3 & 4, Sparks SK-Gr.2, Truth &
Training Gr. 3,4,5,&6.

¢ Mom’s Life Group Thursday’s from 9:30 to
11:30 a.m. Childcare is available. All moms from
expecting to school aged kids welcome! They
will be studying the book of John, alternating
weeks between Bible study & play group. For
more info contact Sam  Versluijs at
sjversluijs@gmail.com

e There is Nursery available for ages 0-3 on the
far side of the fellowship room. Kids church is
downstairs following the worship portion of the
service. Sign in and out downstairs in the kids
space.

e If you would like to support Calvary Bible
Church financially You can donate on our
website through Canada Helps. We also have
envelopes available at the church and E-tsf
available. Contact our administration team for
more information.

¢ Pray K7A this month this Sunday Feb 23/25
7:00 p.m. at the Independent Assemblies of
God. Come and join in as we pray for Smiths
Falls and the neighboring communities and
worship together.

CALVARYSMITHSFALLS@GMAIL.COM

(613) 283-6474

CALVARYBIBLECHURCH.CA

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

e The elders are meeting Monday morning (Feb.
10th). If you have any items you want them to
discuss. Please connect with Mark Houle at
markh@sideshift.com

e Save the date: Feb. 16th Family Day Sunday
Potluck lunch. Soup will be provided. Please
bring Salad’s and or Dessert’s large enough to
share.

e Save the date: AGM is scheduled for Tuesday Feb.
18th at 7:00 p.m. all are welcome to attend.
Members we need a Quorum present to run the
meeting. Thank you.

e Please check your mailbox for your year end tax
receipt. If you do not have a mailbox and would
like to have one contact Anne Ryan-Conoley at
secretarycalvarybible@gmail.com

e Parents of young children, have you dedicated
your children to the LORD? On Sun. Feb. 16 there
will be an opportunity for you to make a covenant
with the LORD to raise your child before Him. For
more information on “Child dedication” please
contact pastor Greg.

e A quick reminder that we at Calvary Bible
endeavor to provide a scent free environment for
those who are sensitive to fragrances. Thank you
for your consideration.

e The Light House Cafe" could use your help! There
are many ways you can volunteer contact Susie
Noel to inquire lighthousecafe@croad.ca
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